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Human rights groups and many law enforcement officials dismiss as ludicrous the notion that
maximum security prisons cannot keep convicted terrorists securely locked up.

  

Jameel Jaffer, director of the American Civil Liberties Union's National Security Project, noted
that a separate memo, dated May 7, 2004, and released this week, gives a different reason for
keeping detainees in isolation: They might share information about the conditions of their
captivity.

  

More ...
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